
Holiday Candy Collection 

Each holiday, members of the Sacred Heart Food Pantry 
committee prepare food bags for needy families in the area.  
Included in these are the basic items needed to put together a 
nice meal for their family to share.   

We would like to be able to include a special treat with the 
holiday food.  We can do this with your help!   

If you have any extra (wrapped) Halloween candy that you 
would like to donate, please bring it in.  Treat bags will be 
decorated, filled with this candy and brought to the Sacred 
Heart Food Pantry for distribution. 

If you do not have extra candy but would still like to help, 
any money donated will be used to purchase candy for the 
holiday treat bags. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Beverly 
Dalzell at (201) 988-5171 or Micki Prokop at (201) 788-0911. 

Thanks, in advance, for your generosity! 


